
 

 

 

 

Feedback: 2023/24 Wage Negotiations  
 

It was previously reported that the continuation of wage negotiations was scheduled for 5 July 2023, 

following a failed meeting which was due to take place on 28 June 20223, owing to the unavailability of 

the parties. On 5 July 2023, the PSA was ready to continue with negotiations but unfortunately the 

Chairperson was reportedly ill, and other members were on vacation leave. However, the chair indicated 

that they will make themselves available for the meeting, so it was requested that it be rescheduled to 10 

July 2023 to obtain a revised offer on the demands from the Board. 

 

The PSA is concerned in the manner that the process is derailed on account of the employer’s 

procrastination and requested to meet with the CEO to raise the Unions concern. In a meeting with the 

CEO, it was clear that the CEO was not aware that there were challenges in holding meetings with the 

negotiating team and he undertook to engage with the team to ensure the negotiations are prioritised.  

 

Members will be informed of further developments. 

 

Employees who wish to join the PSA can contact Lawrence Muvhango at 

lawrence.muvhango@psa.co.za / 082 880 8995 or Paulina Moloto at paulina.moloto@psa.co.za /  082 

880 8957. 
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